

Flynn Building 278 Old Sudbury Rd Sudbury, MA 01776 978-639-3389 Fax: 978-639-3314

www.sudbury.ma.us/earthremoval

RESCHEDULED PUBLIC HEARING

Originally scheduled for September 14, 2021 and rescheduled to:

Tuesday, September 21, 2021, 7:00 p.m. as a Virtual Meeting

Public Hearing Case 21-02 – 105 Boston Post Road, as noticed below.

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Sudbury Earth Removal Board will hold a Public Hearing on Tuesday, September 14, 2021, 7:00 p.m. at 278 Old Sudbury Road, Sudbury, MA 01776 or via Virtual Meeting

On the following application:

Public Hearing Case 21-02 – 83 Boston Post Road, LLC c/o Herb Chambers Companies, Petitioner and Owner, for a Permit under the provisions of Article V(A) of the Town Bylaw, to allow removal of approximately up to 14,250 cubic yards of soil. sand, gravel, asphalt, and fill materials at 105 Boston Post Road shown on Town Assessor Map K11-0017. Petitioners must be present or send an authorized representative. Copies of the application materials are available at the Planning and Community Development Department and may be requested by emailing pcd@sudbury.ma.us or calling 978-639-3387. Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the proposed application should participate in the hearing or submit written comments. Please see https://sudbury.ma.us/earthremoval/ more information.

To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier on August 19, 2021 and August 26, 2021.